
Careers Information Session for Exchange Students 

 

A careers information session was held on 10th May, 2012 for exchange students on the university’s program 

which was adopted by the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology as part of its Program 

for Advanced Professional Training through Japan-China-Korea Interuniversity Exchanges. This information 

session aimed to prepare exchange students who are looking for jobs in Japan for the reality of job hunting and to 

give them an accurate understanding of the system from the preliminary stages to receiving a job offer so that 

there is no confusion. 

At this information session, Mr Takahashi, head of the Career Support Division clearly explained important points 

about job hunting such as creating entry sheets, participation at company information sessions and participation in 

internships. 

   

Careers information session Explanation from Mr Takahashi,  
head of the Career Support Division (right) 

 

After the explanation from Mr Takahashi, the students had many enthusiastic questions about job hunting. 

      

   Q&A Session 

  

The current employment situation is very difficult but we will continue to strive to give active career support to 

exchange students in the future so that all students are able to start out on their preferred career path. 

 


